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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Thank you for your continued support throughout this term. It has been a really busy but 
productive one. It has concluded this week with the children taking part in an Easter 
journey event for a whole afternoon. The children have really enjoyed taking part in this 
annual event in school. 
 
I wish you all a very happy Easter break and we will see you all after the holidays. School 
reopens on Monday 17th April 2023. 
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

 

Monday 17th April 

School reopens 

 

Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday – 

School Closed 

 

Monday 8th May – 

Bank Holiday for 

King Charles 

Coronation – School 

Closed 
 

 

 

Talent Festival:  
 
We are pleased to announce that St John's Church are holding 
a Festival of Talent. It is a great opportunity to showcase all the 
talents in the local area. If you would like to take part, then 
please contact the school office or the details on the previous dojo 
post. School look forward to seeing and supporting all our local 
talent, both adults and children on Saturday 29th April and 
Monday 1st May. 

Watches: 

We are getting an increase in the number of children coming to 

school in watches that have built in cameras in them. Not only 

are these expensive items that could get damaged or lost, they 

are also not suitable from a safeguarding point as some parents 

and carers have not granted permission for photos to be taken in 

school. Please can we ask that you do not send any children into 

school with watches that have cameras. 
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 Inioluwa & Kacie-
Leigh  

 Yusuf & Aiyzah 

 Yellow Class 

 Hareem & Maryam 

  Zahraa & Ihsaan 

 Iremide & Nabeel 

Weekly Attendance St John’s Stars 

Easter Raffle: 

Thank you to all those who have bought tickets for the Easter raffle. It has raised £196 

so thank you very much. This will be used towards new resources for our KS2 provision, 

which will benefit all children in time. Thank you.  


